

## Dear Parents,

We can hardly believe the school year is nearly over and summer is quickly approaching! It has been a truly wonderful year and we will miss each and every one of our students! We consider it a blessing and a privilege to have worked with such wonderful families.

In our last month we will discuss Mother's Day, The Beach, and Summer Fun. We will focus on why our Moms are so special. We will learn the number "15", and complete color/shape review. The kids will also enjoy some "free" art and music, and be able to show their artistic creativity.

We are so thankful to have had the opportunity to teach your children this year. We are proud of the progress each child has made. Thank you for entrusting your children to us. We will miss them!

Have a fun and safe summer with your family.

Love, Ms. Tina and Ms. Chrystie

